COLLEGE OF MICRONESIA - FSM



P.O Box 159 , Kolonia, Pohnpei Federated States of Micronesia 96941

Office of Student Life

Phone: (691) 320-2480

msantos@comfsm.fm

Fax: (691) 320-2479

September 18, 2013

Joseph M. Daisy, Ed.D. President and Chief Executive Officer College of Micronesia-FSM Palikir, Pohnpei, FM 96941

Dear Mr. President:

The Student Body Association (SBA) at the National Campus will hold the induction of its newly-elected officers for school year 2013-2014, September 20, 2013, 1:00 P.M. in the front of the Learning Resource Center (LRC).

In view thereof, we are respectfully requesting the honor of your presence by giving the welcome remarks during the ceremony. Your presence will greatly enhance the activity and be an encouragement to the students.

Thank you for taking the time to join the students.

Respectfully yours,

Moreina Rettin-Santos Director of Student Life

Student Services

College of Micronesia-FSM

P.O. Box 159

Palikir, Pohnpei FM 96941